
Periods of spring-like weather have aided

construction progress. As you drive by the site at 35

West Main Street you will certainly notice the elevator

shaft that has been constructed. This is a big deal since

the elevator will allow all floors to be fully

handicapped accessible. Concrete is still being poured

and the walls are taking shape. 

We recently discovered that the east side Palladian

window on the Carnegie building that was covered by

the 1970’s addition is reinforced with steel. This is

work that the contractors won’t have to do. The 1904

builders of the Carnegie wanted the building to be

strong and last a very long time and it has done just

that – 118 years and counting. 
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